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Buffalo, NY – New York State Senator Antoine M. Thompson (D-Parts of Erie & Niagara

Counties) and the Majority Conference of the New York State Senate will be holding a home

foreclosure prevention workshop on Saturday, August 1st from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm at

Bennett High School at 2885 Main Street in Buffalo.

“With the current state of the economy, it is important to give residents of New York a cost

free opportunity to meet with banks and mortgage servicers about payment programs to

prevent home or property foreclosure,” stated Senator Thompson.

The purpose of this forum is to provide residents with an educational opportunity to learn

about home foreclosure prevention through educational seminars and independent

consultations with mortgage counselors.  Co-sponsors for this event are US Senator Charles

Schumer and the NYS Banking Department.  For more details, please contact NYS Senator

Antoine M. Thompson’s District Office at 716.854.8705.

Who:  NYS Senator Antoine M. Thompson

  Democratic Majority Conference of New York State Senate

mailto:zeisz@senate.state.ny.us


  US Senator Charles Schumer

  NYS Banking Department

What:  “Operation Protect Your Home” - Foreclosure Prevention Seminar

Where: Bennett High School

  2885 Main Street - Buffalo

When:  Saturday, August 1, 2009

  10:00 AM – 2:00 PM
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